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Wayne E. Leng

506 - 600 Drake Street
Vancouver, British Columbia
V6B SW7

Dear Wayne Leng:

Yresponse to your
ging women cases from

Please accept my apology for the delay in
letter of April 4, 1999, regarding the
the Downtown Eastside.

I am sorry to learn of the disappeaYance of your friend,
Sarah deVries. 1 appreciate your faking the time to share some
of her poetry with me. ‘

As you may know, Mayor Philip/Owen and I recently announced the
details of the $100,000 rewatd related to the missing women from
the Downtown Eastside. Th¢ Ministry of Attorney General is
contributing 70 per cent Af this reward posting, with the City
of Vancouver contributi the remaining 30 per cent. Enclosed
is the news release on/fhis announcement for your information.

I am committed to woyking with others to help solve the miseing
women cases. I trugt this assistance will go some way toward

that end.
Attorney General - ‘ Malling Address:
- PO Box 8044 Sin Prov Govt
Victoria BC VBW 982
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I regret that I was unable to attend the memorial service on
May 12, 1999, However, I did appreciate receiving your kind
invitation. . , . '

Thank you for writing.

Yours sincerely,

Ujjal Dosanjh, Q.C.
Attorney General

Enc.
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